From: Rick Duchaine

To: Evan Maxim
Subject: Proposed MI Treehouse Wetland Construction
Date: Thursday, July 5, 2018 9:08:49 AM

Dear Mr. Maxim

We remain opposed to the proposed construction by MI Treehouse in the Category Il wetland at the base of the
hillside behind our property.

Over the 24 years we have lived here, we have witnessed alarming erosion and remain concerned with the stability
of the hillsides that surround the proposed construction site. With the continuing erosion that occurs and the threat of
landslide we urge the City of Mercer Island to prohibit construction on the MI Treehouse site.

The City of Mercer Island’s primary responsibility is to protect the properties and safety of it’s residents. Due to this
we urge that the city not allow construction by MI Treehouse around the wetland.

Respectfully,
Rick and Vicki Duchaine

9304 SE 57th St.
Mercer Island, WA. 98040

Sent from my iPhone
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